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QUOTE. Application No. 07_0018.
Consolidated Broken Hill ( BHOP )Environment

Assessment Report.

Dear Sir.

Following the explanations and clarifications presented at the public meeting held 20th
July in Broken Hill on proposed mining and ore treatment operations in Broken Hill
by C.B.H Resources and discussions with Professor Ian Plimer on 23 Inst I support
the application by the company in its endeavours to commence mining operations in
the City of Broken Hill.

Explanations given at the forum for the control of dust, noise and other environmental
concerns are sufficient to allay and override any objections to the commencement of
operations.

Providing all requirernents under the NS W Mining Acts are adhered too the benefits
to the community and the state will far outweigh any disadvantages caused by mining
operations.

Signed.

Thomas Stanley Dineen.
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